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Dear Parents 

We have made it to the holidays!  We have had a lovely week celebrating Springtime and Easter. The children looked 

amazing in their bonnets and we are very proud of their lovely singing. It is clear that a lot of work went into making 

the bonnets, and we hope you enjoyed doing this with your child. Everyone looked really lovely.  

The children enjoyed the Easter egg hunt and had a super time with the Easter Bunny.  

We are so proud of the children for the wonderful spirit and resilience they showed in the cross country run today. 

Well done children, you are absolute superstars! 

Bye Bye Miss Macey 

Today is a very sad day for us all in Foundation as we say goodbye to Miss Macey after 14 years of leadership, fun, 

laughter, love and wonderful teaching. Miss Macey has worked so hard and been the most wonderful, lovely and 

special teacher for so many of the children in school. We have been so lucky to have her and we will miss her very 

much, and wish her lots of happiness in her new job.  

Things to Practise at Home 

 Eat lots of chocolate! 

 Have lots of fun! 

 Have lots of cuddles and laughs with your family! 

That’s all for this term. Have a lovely holiday and we look forward to seeing you back on Monday 15th April, and 

welcoming Miss Raine to our team.  

Kind regards 

The Foundation Team 

 


